
Mexico DF, July 22nd, 2015

José Ernesto Domínguez Herrera
Universidad Tecnológica del Centro de Veracruz

I am pleased to inform you that your contribution "STUDY OF STRUCTURAL STRENGTH INTO
MORTARS OF PORTLAND CEMENT BY CONTROLLED ADDING OF INDOLE NANOSTRUCTURES"
by  José Ernesto Domínguez Herrera,  Delia Cristina Altamirano Juárez,  Luis Armando Díaz
Torres,  Efraín Rubio Rosas,  Francisco Jair Luna Mosso,  has been accepted to be
presented in symposium NM, 6th Latin American Conference on Metastable and
Nanostructured Materials  at the XXIV International Materials Research Congress, to be held
in Cancun in August 16 - 20, 2015.

The presentation has been accepted in the Poster  modality. Remember that in order to
include your abstract in the program book you must register before June 7th, 2015.

Organizer of the Simposium
"6th Latin American Conference on Metastable and Nanostructured Materials"
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